
Windsong Sonoma Homeowners’ Association  
 

February 14, 2025 
 

Fire Alarm & Sprinkler Testing Notice 
 

Two vendors will be onsite performing necessary fire system inspections. The fire alarm 
horns will be going off all 3 days inside units. Please note that garages will need to be 

accessed as well for sprinkler inspection. 
 

This is a mandatory inspection. 
Interior access is required for the entire community, with specific units on the following 

dates:  
 

Monday March 3rd All day starting at 9am: 
Buildings: 1-5 

Units 1-16 
Units 17-32 
Units 33-48 
Units 49-64 
Units 65-80  

 

Tuesday March 4th  All day starting at 9am: 
Buildings: 6-9 

Units 81-96 
Units 97-112 
Units 113-128 
Units 129-144 

 

Wednesday March 5th  All day starting at 9am: 
Buildings: 10-14 

Units 145-160 
Units 161-176 
Units 177-192 
Units 193-208 
Units 209-224  

 

If your unit is a rental, it is your responsibility to inform the occupants and ensure compliance. If your 
unit is unable to be entered and the inspection completed, the cost for return visit will be charged 
to the homeowner’s account.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at 707-541-6233 or visit our website at 
www.gpshoa.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Grapevine Property Services, LLC                                                                 
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